
Publication of School Progression and Award Board Finalist pass list 

A School Progression and Award Board pass list will be published on noticeboards in 

the Chichester I foyer at 12.00 noon on Friday, 13th June 2014. All awards are 

subject to ratification by Senate.  The pass list will display your candidate number 

and the class of award that you have achieved. The EngInf School Office will also be 

able to tell you your classification if you ring between 12 and 5.00pm on 01273 (67) 

8048/ 8195. Your classification will not be published on your Sussex Direct pages at 

this time. 

The School Progression and Award Board will award you an Ordinary degree if you 

have achieved 60 credits in the final stage.  This is so that you can attend graduation 

with your cohort.  However, you will not be included on the pass list as you have not 

achieved the award that you are registered for and will therefore be given resits for 

an Honours degree.  An Ordinary degree is an unclassified degree without honours. 

‘This is an exit award granted in recognition of student learning where insufficient 

credit has been achieved to award an undergraduate honours degree in the subject.’ 

(extract from University Academic Framework). 

Students on Integrated Masters Degrees (IMD) (MEng) who have met the criteria for 

a Bachelors degree but not the criteria for an IMD will be included on the pass list as 

well as given resits for Honours on the IMD award. 

Module results 

Your module results will be available on-line via Sussex Direct at 4pm on Tuesday, 

17th June 2014. Module results data entry needs to be quality assured and therefore 

will not be available ahead of this time.   

Attending graduation 

You will be able to attend graduation, if you have planned to do so, provided that the 

Progression and Award Board give you an award, including an Ordinary degree.  

You should also attend graduation if you are intending to appeal your degree 

classification. 

Resit requirements 

The Student Progress and Assessment Office will send you an email if: 

• you are required to take resits/sits in order to achieve your award;  

• you have been given credit via compensation/condonement and have an 

opportunity to take an optional resit/sit; 

• you have been given an Ordinary degree and are being offered resits for an 

Honours degree 



All resit opportunities are scheduled in the Summer vacation assessment period: 

Submissions are due by 4pm on Thursday, 21st August 2014. 

Examinations will be scheduled from Monday, 18th August to Friday, 5th September 

2014. 

If you have a query please refer to the Frequently Asked Questions: 

http://www.sussex.ac.uk/academicoffice/documentsandpolicies/examinationandasse

ssmenthandbooks 
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